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Dear Members of the Senate Committee On Judiciary, 

 

I am writing to thank you for your service.  I am sure you are serving the public that 

voting you in with your best intentions.  Because of this I am hoping that you will 

thoroughly  consider the SB 348, and its true impact on the public.   

 

This is besides that fact that Oregon already has very appropriate gun legislation 

which has served us well in the past.  These laws put here I might ad by the most 

conservative among us...or they used to be called that...the Republicans!  Now the 

Democrats seem to have switched roles with the Republicans!  Who and what  do I 

trust anymore??   

 

The pity of gun legislation is that the person that who might hurt someone, a person, 

with a gun is usually able to acquire one no matter what the rules are.  I also do not 

want to see legislation that could lead to more control down the line.  Like how they 

took away all the guns in Austraiia and those folks were by others gun points forced 

to go into containment camps for co-vid, and treated like prisoners in their own 

country.  We need, and always have needed to have accountability in the 

Government!   

 

It is way past time to stop blaming the guns for all the issues in this country.  Look at 

Big  Tech, Big Pharma, Big Gov't collusion, Big Banks!  I beg of you to think of the 

world you would like your children to live in.  Please don't let unnecessary laws 

destroy our constitutional rights!!   Make Oregon Great AGAIN!  Stand by the people!! 

 

Sincerely, 

Karen Potts 


